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23rd April 2013


FROM BRENDA ACHIENG 
TO SPONSOR HERMAN KR. JOHNSON

Dear Sponsor Herman,

RE: DAP REPORTS FROM FEBRUARY TO APRIL 2013

Much greetings from Brenda!

Achieng had a dry cough and pneumonia for two weeks. I took her to the hospital and was treated in this April after school was closed. 

This was due to bad weather we had in Kenya; we had rains and flood, Madoya village was full of filthy dirt water, open sewages and bad smell which the children breathe and this must bring them sicknes.

She is under treatment; I hope she will feel well soon. 

She did well in her class in first term and this was good for a start in Class III. 

Thank and may God bless you.

Best regards,



Lucy Odipo.
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